

Our donations for our VBS Mission Project look so amazing!

Thank you for continuing to help provide lunches for nearby children who have less to eat when school is not in session.

We hope you are able to join us on Sunday for our VBS Spotlight Service! The Tribes and VBS leaders will lead the service and share with our church family what they've learned this week.

Tomorrow is our Hometown Pizza Party and we'll celebrate our Tribes and all the fun we've had this week! WEAR YOUR TRIBE'S COLOR!

